
Opposition to SB 210 – Protect Oregon’s Vote-by-Mail System 

I have lived in Oregon since 2010 and have voted by mail since. Repealing this system 
would suppress voter turnout and create unnecessary barriers to participation. 

Vote-by-mail allows me to thoroughly research candidates and issues, ensuring informed 
decisions. Unlike the rushed and stressful experience of in-person voting, it provides 
accessibility, eliminates the need to take time off work, and prevents lost wages. I have full 
confidence in its security—my signature has been verified twice, demonstrating its integrity. 

This repeal is a direct attack on our democracy. It does not strengthen election security—it 
undermines it by making voting harder. Please reject SB 210 and protect every 
Oregonian’s right to vote. 

Sincerely, 

Roger Schuff 

1231 NE MLK Jr Blvd 

Portland, OR 97232 


